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Book your tickets to the Silly Scott Magic & Entertainment Show! 
Following the success of last year’s show, Silly Scott is bringing his Magic and 
Entertainment show back to Kempshott Infant School, on Thursday 25th January 
from 3.15-4.30pm. The KSA are subsidising the event allowing tickets to cost £2.50 
per child.  
 
To book your ticket(s), please visit www.pta-events.co.uk/ksa to pay online. To pay by cash, please 
send exact money into school in a well-sealed envelope and put it in the KSA post box in the school 
office reception, please include your child’s name(s) and class(es). Deadline for payment is 
Wednesday 24th January 2024.  
 
The show will be open to infant school children only and take place in the school hall. The show will 
finish at 4.15pm and children can be collected from their classroom door at 4.20pm. 
Please note this is a change to the original collection time noted in our newsletter last week.  
 
Friendship Cake Sale 
On Friday 9th February (just before the half term holidays), the KSA will be running a friendship cake 
sale. Plates for donations for cakes will be sent home in the children’s book bags in the last week of 
January. Please fill these plates with delicious cakes (homemade or shop bought, but no nuts please) 
and bring them into school on the morning of Friday 9th February, and then come and support us by 
heading into the playground straight after school on Friday 9th Feb to purchase some of the delicious 
treats on offer.     
 
Bags to School clothes recycling opportunity.  
We have another fantastic clothes recycling opportunity coming up with our next collection date 
confirmed as Friday 23rd February. A bag to fill will be sent home in book bags shortly, but if you 
can’t find this before the collection day itself, any bag will do! They collect clothes, paired shoes, 
handbags, hats, bags, scarves & ties, bras, jewellery, socks, belts, soft toys, household linen, 
household curtains, household towels and even household bedding. Please don’t send in any school 
uniform or soiled/painted/ripped or wet clothing as this cannot be collected. Please drop off any 
donations on the morning of Friday 23rd February between 8am and 9am where the KSA will collect 
and safely deliver all donations received. 
 
 
THE KSA FAMILY AND JUNIOR DISCO IS ALSO BACK FOR ANOTHER YEAR! 
We’re so excited to once again be hosting both a family and junior disco next month. Please save the 
date for this fantastic event on Saturday 24th February 2024. Event details and how to book your 
tickets will be released in the coming weeks. Watch this space. 
 
World Book Day 
To help celebrate world book day, on Friday 8th March, there will be a KSA pop up stall in the 
playground straight after school. There will be the opportunity to peruse a number of pre-loved 
books for sale and a Charlie and the Chocolate Factory Wonka golden ticket chocolate bar sale. We 
look forward to sharing more details on this in coming weeks. 
 
 
We’ll be back with another update next week, but as always, follow us on Facebook and Instagram 
to stay up to date with all our latest news: 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
The KSA Team  
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